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Tuesday 23rd May 2023 

 
 
Dear parent/ carer, 
 
As we approach the end of the second week of the GCSE examinations I would like to 
comment on how impressed we have been with the pupils during the exams so far. Pupils 
have shown real resilience and a determination to succeed, pupil behaviour and conduct 
during the exams so far has been exceptional, they have done the whole Seva community 
proud. 
As of Friday 26th May, pupils will only need to be in school when they have an exam. It is 
imperative that pupils are in on the day of any remaining exams and punctual, being in 
school at 8:15am for morning exams and if they have just an afternoon exam, they should 
be in school for 1:00pm. If pupils only have an exam in the morning, they will be free to go 
home once the exam has finished. On days that pupils do not have exams we are happy for 
pupils to revise independently at home. If your child uses the school bus and only has an 
exam in the morning and needs to use the school bus to get home, we will provide them a 
quiet space to revise for the rest of the day under supervision of staff. If you would like to 
continue sending your child in to revise in school, we will also provide them a quiet space to 
revise. If you would like your child to access this provision, please email Mr T Singh on 
t.singh@seva.coventry.sch.uk. I have included below a timetable of remaining exams from 
the date study leave begins.  
Teachers are still available in school and via email to assist with revision should pupils have 
any questions or require support they can contact teachers. Some subjects will also be 
putting on bespoke revision sessions the day before exams when there are no other exams 
taking place, specific information about these revision sessions will be sent out in due 
course. 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish the year 11’s the best of luck for their 
remaining exams, I will be sending out information about a final assembly for year 11’s after 
half term. This will hopefully be a nice event to celebrate the end of their time at Seva, 
although they will remain part of the Seva community for life. Please can I also remind 
parents and students to get reply slips for the end of year prom to Mrs Clay as soon as 
possible, payments can be made via parent pay. 
If you or your child have any questions about study leave or exams please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tarjinder Singh 
 
Mr T Singh 
Vice Principal (Progress and Achievement) 
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2023 Summer GCSE Examinations Schedule – remaining exams once study leave starts 

 


